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Mr. Samuel L. Blumenfeld
Secretary,
American Comrnittee for France and Algeria
Room I0I2, I75 f i f th Avenue
New York  10 ,  N .  Y .

Dear Mr. Blumenfeld:

Thank you for your recent letter and the attached copy of
U.  S.  /France Repor t .

I  am sure you are aware of the recent news story concern-
ing your group and the oAS. I wilr be frank with you in stating
that r aln sympathetic to President DeGaulle and what 

"pp."t 
to

be his attempts to bring about an equitable and fair solution to
the Algerian crisis. I  would be most reluctant to publicize the
committee or its publication if I thought that it endorsed the oAS
and i ts  ter ror is t  tact ics .

r would appreciate your position regarding the oAS at your
convenience.


